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Report on the Financial Year 2014/15

The financial year of 2014/15 has been a steady year. We have been able to streamline a lot of our cost on many fronts. Especially with the training costs of our Juniors been held at the same venue. 

Over the last year the accounts do show a loss of £1536.07, however this is to the income of payment due back to the Association from the Junior squads for training and IRC events. The loss also reflects that the SW Champs income from 2014 was partially reflected in last year’s accounts. 

During the last 12 months we sponsored the development of one of our young coaches, Ben Fairweather, to the amount of £200.  The remaining balance of £269 from the VE Grant was successfully used by PETROC VA to support their work with bring young people into the sport. 

A key part of this year has been to successfully have our accounts audited which has now completed. The Auditor, Maurice Graham, is pleased to report that the accounts are well presented and represent a true and fair statement of the Association’s financial position.
 

Regards
Jonathan Ward
Treasurer SWVA



